
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
SCSO John E. Polk Correctional Facility Seeks Accreditation by  

the Commission on Accreditation for Corrections 
 
Seminole Co. (May 6, 2022) – The Seminole County Sheriff’s Office John E. Polk Correctional Facility is voluntarily seeking 
accreditation by the Commission on Accreditation for Corrections by demonstrating its compliance with nationally 
established standards.  
 
The Commission on Accreditation for Corrections will conduct a standards compliance audit of this agency on June 1-2, 
2022. 
 

Information relevant to this agency's compliance with standards should be e-mailed to SAC@aca.org or submitted 
in writing to the American Correctional Association, Standards and Accreditation Department, at least 10 working 
days prior to the audit. Please send all materials or comments to: 

American Correctional Association 
Standards and Accreditation Department 
206 North Washington Street, Suite 200 

Alexandria, Virginia 22314 
(703) 224-0000 

 

The Commission on Accreditation for Corrections and the American Correctional Association are private, non-profit 
organizations directing the accreditation of correctional programs in the United States and other countries. 

 
For more information contact: 
Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407)665-6978 – desk 
407-402-3319 – cell 
or 
PIO Bob Kealing (bkealing@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407)665-6950 
(407)473-4698 
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